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E-Newsletter  

October 2015

When: Friday, October 30
  5:30 - 9:00

Where: Pauline Whitaker Animal Science Center  
There will be a haunted house, herding dog demonstration, 
games and costume contests for everyone in the fami-
ly, including the dog! We will have demonstrations and 
activities featuring the Animal Science Department’s 
horses, cattle and sheep! Admission is FREE and open 
to everyone! There will also be trick-or-treating in 
a safe environment! 

Go to animal-science.uark.edu for more information.

Animal Science Day 2015
Department Preparing Second Annual ANSC Day Festivities

Notes...
• Animal Science faculty 

Dirk Philipp and Ken Coffey,  
with others, authored a paper 
that was recently published 
by the American Society of 
Animal Science’s Animal Fron-
tiers. The paper is titled “Reg-
ulatory, production, and con-
sumer  based challenges of 
forage-based cattle produc-

tion systems in the Southeast-
ern United States.”

• Congratulations and a big 
thank you to Hadley 
Twilley; Linda Jones 
and Janeal Yancey  
for their years of ser-
vice to the University 

and this Department. 
Hadley was honored 

for  35 years of service, Linda 
has been here for 20 and Ja-
neal just reached the 10 year 
mark. 

• Congratulations to Lensey 
Watson, for being named an 
Outstanding Jr. Block & Bridle 
member in the national Block 
& Bridle organization. }

Hadley 
Twilley
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